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Office of the Dean March 8th. 1926

Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.M.G., K.C.B., LL.D.,
Principal,

McGill University.

Dear Sir Arthur,

I beg to comment as follows on the enclosed letter from 

Mr. Samuel Weisman.

1st. A fairly adequate presentation of matters pertaining to 

patents is already given in our course in Engineering Law.

2nd. Much space is devoted to the matter in several of the 

manuals on Law which are specially prepared for the use of 

Engineers and which are readily accessible.

3rd. Granting the importance of the matter to some Engineers 

it seems to me unwise, and in this all of my colleagues whom 1 

have consulted agree, to introduce a course of lectures on the 

subject of patents into our already overcrowded curriculum.

4th. An extension course of lectures on this subject might 

possibly be successful. Some enquiry, however, would be necessary 

in order "co judge whetner a sufficient number of practising 

Engineers in the City would be interested.

Yours very truly,

y, t l c, Le ta c fut

3.

Dean.


